C  waque:::
new orleans

P.O. Box 2000
New Orleans, Louisiana 70116
(504) 581-1280

October 27, 1975

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3139 North 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:
Thank you for your listening report of June 30, 1975.
This letter will verify your reception of WQUE at
6:45 PM on June 30, 1975. The items and announcements you

claimed you heard were broadcast at the times you indicated.

I am also enclosing a coverage map and WQUE sticker
for your files.

Thanks for your note.
Sincerely,
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Larr§ Getz
Station Manager

A Service of Covenar roadcasting Corporation of Louisiana



